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Thursday, 13 March 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

Swimming – Summer 2025 

 

On Monday 28th April 2025 we begin 10 swimming lessons for the Summer Term.  This is the 

first day back after the Easter holiday.  All lessons will take place on Mondays.  Dormouse Class 

(Reception) will be travelling by coach to Wem Swimming Pool, leaving school at about 1pm and 

arriving back in Clive for approx. 3.00pm.  To fit into a relatively short term and also leave a week 

spare (in case of any cancellation) the last lesson of the Summer Term will be on Tuesday 8th July 

2025.  On Tuesday 8th July, Red Squirrel Class will join Dormouse (Reception) for the final ‘Fun 

Session’. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £20 towards the costs of providing these lessons 

and we shall be using our Sports Grant to cover the remainder of the costs. All children are 

covered by personal accident insurance.   

 

The children will need appropriate swimwear – shorts or trunks for the boys and 1-piece costumes 

for girls please.  The children will not need any swimming aids but may wear goggles. 

 

As we are trying to avoid papers passing back and forth, please complete the secure, online 

consent form at https://forms.gle/eTBys1e2PPm1d93G8 

 

Please note that all children must return to school with the class and will finish at the 

usual time of 3.15pm. If for any reason your child cannot attend swimming please inform 

us in writing. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sallie Watts 

Mrs S. Watts 

Assistant Headteacher 
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